
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  May 6, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – Clancy’s Corner Butcher Shoppe 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village of Lombard has been notified that Custom Wholesale Meat Packaging Inc. 

d/b/a Clancy’s Corner Butcher Shoppe located at 15 S. Park Ave. will not be renewing 

their liquor license for packaged sales of their private label wine.  Please find an 

Ordinance decreasing the Class “Y II” liquor license by one. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


